
In another case, we found evidence that a nationwide over-the-road trucking company had a policy of 
not allowing female employees to receive over-the-road truck driving training from male instructors. 
Because the company had few female instructors, female drivers had to wait longer than males to 
receive mandatory training. A consent decree provided a total of $235,000 to female driver applicants 
and for costs associated with training and compliance with the decree. The decree, which covers all of 
the company's facilities nationwide, requires the company to implement a new driver assignment policy 
that ensures gender neutral training assignments. EEOC v. Gordon Trucking, Inc. (W.D. Wash. Oct. 6, 
2004). 
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